Response to Comments

Comment Set 17
Letter from Josephine E Beckstead and Marion D. Eberhardt dated April 3, 2004
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April 3, 2004

California Public Utilities Commission
ATTN: Mr. Mike Rosauer, Project Manager
C/O Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Re: Project Application Number A.03-03-043

Dear Mr. Rosauer:

[ am writing you to urge you to please have So. California Edison install any I 17-1
transmission wires UNDERGROUND.

Please do not let So. Calif. Edison install any towers and/or transmission wires above the
ground in Mission Viejo. Also, the existing wires should be put underground. Children
play in the parks which have the wires above them; we believe that it can be harmful to
them to be exposed to any electric and magnetic fields. Edison customers will pay for
the construction anyway, so why does Edison not want to please their customers and the
residents and taxpayers that live near the project in Mission Viejo.

17-2

Please do all you can to have the project and existing wires put underground.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

L estphint & Rechgload
“Josephine E. Beckstead
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Marion D. Eberhardt

21942 Tobarra
Mission Viejo, CA 92692
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Response to Comment Set 17
Letter from Josephine E Beckstead and Marion D. Eberhardt dated April 3, 2004

17-1  Thank you for providing your comments. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding
undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various
route options considered by the CPUC.

17-2  Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF and General Response GR-3 regarding
undergrounding of existing and proposed electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8,
which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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